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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

26/10/2019  20:17:082019/5097/P OBJ Jonathan Byatt There is insufficient detail provided with the application i.e. drawings of current vs. Proposed. With no detail on 

projected designs it is difficult to offer any support or otherwise. It is hoped the new building would enhance 

the area and the redesign would offer some advantage to the area in new plantings or environmental 

improvement to redress the impact of increased traffic, noise and inconvenience to locals and pedestrians.
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